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Symposium “Physical aspects of the new IPCC 
report on climate change” 

 
Boothzaal, Bibliotheek van de Universiteit 

Utrecht, De Uithof, Utrecht 
 

14 November 2013, 13:30-17 uur 
 
The NNV section “Energy and Climate” organizes on November 14 a symposium 
about the new physical aspects in the most recent report of the 
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC). The Fifth Assessment 
Report (AR5) of the IPCC will be made available to the public end of September 
2013 and will provide a comprehensive view of the current state of scientific 
knowledge relevant to climate change. In this symposium three Dutch scientists 
who where involved in the assembly of the AR5 will highlight parts of the report 
and open up perspectives for future research on the physical aspects of the 
climate system. 
 
The symposium takes place in the Boothzaal of the university library at Utrecht 
University and is free of charge. Please register before November 7, 2013 via 
email to A.S.vonderHeydt@uu.nl 
 
Programme: 
 
13:30  Opening/Introduction (Dr. Anna von der Heydt, UU) 
 
13:40 Dr. Albert Klein-Tank, KNMI, “Observations of temperature, precipitation 
and extremes”  
 
14:20 Dr. Roderik van de Wal, UU, “Attribution of Sea Level Rise” 
 
15:00-15:30 coffee break 
 
15:30 Sander Houweling, UU, “Climate forcing of long-lived greenhouse gases”  
 
16:15-17:00 drinks 
 


